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This week’s Behaviour Award winners  
were: Lucy, Keeley & Joshua 

  
 

This week we will be: 

 Learning about Robert Falcon Scott 

 Writing a non-chronological report about Scott and instructions on how to set up base camp 

 Contrasting and comparing hot and cold countries  

 Sketching the SS Terra Nova 

 Continuing to practise our arithmetic and reasoning skills 

 Sounding out and blending in our daily phonics group 

 Moving and communicating in PE 

 Swimming in the school pool 

 

Warm Weather 

With the warm weather thankfully upon us, please ensure you are sending your child in with named 

water bottles (containing water only), sun hats and sun cream, where appropriate. We encourage 

children to drink regularly throughout the day and aim to top up water bottles when finished; 

children always have access to water in class, at the fountains and in the lunch hall.  

Request  

As part of our topic of North, South, East and West, we will be thinking about how people at sea 

can communicate with people on land. Therefore, we would like to ask that if you have any empty 

disposable plastic bottles at home, please send them into school for us to use in class.  

Swimming  

Swimming starts this week.  Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you’re unsure which day 

your child is swimming. Children will need to have two towels and suitable footwear (flip- flops or 

Crocs-type shoes) as well as their swimsuit or trunks in their kit and a swimming hat.  

Homework 

The homework has been sent out in packs.  You are welcome to take sections out to complete one 

part at a time and return it to school when completed or your child can work through it like a 

booklet and return it all in one go. 

Dates for your diary   

School Fete – Saturday 12th May 

Last day of Summer half term- Friday 25th May 

Inset Days- Friday 6th and Monday 9th July 

Last Day of Term- Tuesday 24th July 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

The KS1 School team 
 


